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LETTER DATED 26 MARCH 1999 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 18 March 1999
(S/1999/339) concerning your intention to set up an independent inquiry into the
actions which the United Nations took before and during the period of the crisis
that occurred in Rwanda in 1994 has been brought to the attention of the members
of the Council. Members of the Council support your proposed course of action
in this unique circumstance.

(Signed ) QIN Huasun
President of the Security Council
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